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   And that’s a wrap! 

 As we head into the summer holidays, we wanted to pause and review our year at FOES  and 

thank all teachers, staff, families and the community for their continued support over the 

last academic year. Without all of you, we would not be able to provide and continue what 

we do in FOES and most of all raise funds for Eagle CP School and Little Eagles. THANK YOU!  

 Committee Updates:  

 It has been a great year for the committee as we have had the largest committee group for a 

few years now which is fantastic. It allows for more ideas, help, support and contribution. We 

want to say thank you to Katie Downes and Kelly Smith as they have stepped down from their 

roles as Treasure and Secretary. Thank you for all your help over the last couple of years. Do 

not worry they are still involved with FOES Committee! Which then brings us to welcoming 

our new Treasurer Jana and Secretary Ailsa.  

                  Events 

Back Together Disco - It was with great pleasure that we organised a disco and party for the 

whole school to celebrate being back together again after a couple of rough years due to 

COVID. Ironically, we had to reschedule due to COVID outbreak however later on in the year it 

happened and we all had a wonderful time!  A Lovely total of £109.83 was made on this event, 

Thank You! 

Bag2School - As usual, we had 3 Bag2School collections this year. This is where we ask for unwanted clothes 

to be bagged up and given to school so they can be recycled and textiles reused. We hope it made some 

wardrobe space back in your homes as it certainly helped us raise a wonderful £38! Thank you so much to 

everyone who donated. Collections dates for next year will be released on our return in September. 

Christmas Pantomime - Oh no we didn’t… OH YES WE DID!! Always a great treat for the whole school 

and after a few years of delay we were able to send everyone this year to see Beauty and the Beast at 

Lincoln Theatre. FOES paid for everyone to travel to Newark and see a wonderful, traditional panto-

mime with ice cream! Loved by all and thanks to your fundraising we were able to provide this treat for 

all the children!  

Mother’s and Father’s Day Workshops - This year the children made beautiful gifts for their heroes and hero-

ines! From flowers and plant pots to jam jars and treats, all signed off with lovely hand crafted cards! We 

hope you enjoyed your treats as much as the children enjoyed making them!  

FOES Delights - The very much Cupperchino was revived after COVID this summer and to celebrate 

its relaunch we asked the children to enter names as part of a competition to rename. Amy Downes 

came up with the winning name of FOES Delights. Not only did we start the Friday bake sales after 

school, we also ran it for over 10 weeks! Thank you to everyone who baked and helped out and to 

everyone who bought a delightful treat. With everyone's efforts a huge £456.84 has been raised!  



 

Events Continued… 

Summer Fayre - Our biggest event of the FOES calendar was back on this year and WOW! It was a beauti-

ful summers day with families, community and teachers all in attendance. It was wonderful to see it back 

on again after such a long time. Thank you to everyone who attended, do-

nated, help to organise, set up and run. We had a bouncy castle, treats, 

BBQ, fayre games and our summer raffle. We also had wonderful donations 

from Chennells who gave us £100  and the grand total raised was £2629.15! 

Thank you so much everyone! Here is to next years fayre! 

Uniform Sales - Some followers of FOES maybe unaware that we take in pre-loved uniform and parents/

guardians are able to by from us via the website. This year we have made over £78.23. Even though we 

predominantly run our sales through the website we  are planning on doing a few “pop up shops” through-

out the year where you can buy in person. Items include Little Eagle and Eagle 

School jumpers, hoodies, polo shirts, PE uniform and so much more. Look out for 

dates in our next newsletter.  

Sports Day 2022 - We were blessed with cooler and dry weather for Sports Day. Well 

done to all children for all their fantastic efforts. You all did amazingly well. FOES 

delights also was open to offer refreshments. Thank you to our Chair, Sian, for man-

ning the stall. Well done to House Lancaster for coming first place! We were able to 

raise £55.20 on Sports Day! 

Class 4 Show - Lights. Camera. Action! What a show to end their time at Eagle 

School. It was absolutely brilliant and everyone’s efforts really shone. It was also 

emotional time as it just proved how much the children have grow and sad to 

know it was Year 6’s last show with us. With refreshments and treats we were 

able to raise a wonderful £35! Thank You! 

 

 

End of year disco - This is our biggest disco yet and is all set to go for this 

evening. Music is ready, tuck shop is ready and games are ready. Hot 

Dogs, sweets, friends and fun are all planned. As an extra special treat 

we have created a Leavers VIP area to send our year 6 children off in 

style. We all hope you have the best time celebrating end of school this 

evening. You deserve it! 

 

Year 6 leavers Diaries - FOES have ensured our leavers this year do not go without an extra special gift to 

say goodbye and good luck. 
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Who, What and Why? 

FOES is a registered charity and is made up of parents/teachers 
from Eagle Primary School and Little Eagles to form a committee. 
We put on events, activities and special days to raise money solely 
for Eagle Primary School. Donations go towards the school for ex-
periences and equipment for the children to enjoy. These include 
the pantomime trip for the whole school, bookbags and school 
hoodies for all new students who start school, Christmas Events, 
School Discos and Summer Fayres as well as money towards the 
school and each class so much more. Without FOES and the kind 
donations from friends and family many things would not happen. 

Thank you for continuing to support us! 

We are always looking for new committee members. If you would be interested in helping out 
or bringing ideas please do not hesitate to get in touch: foeseagle@gmail.com 

 

 

Have the best summer break and we 
look forward to seeing you back in    

September 2022!  

 
 


